
 

  

Newsletter 

10.03.23 

Look at our chickens! 

Have you seen our ex-battery 

rescue hens on Instagram?  Take 

a look to see how they are 

settling in. 

 

 



 

  

  

Celebrations! 

PUPILS CELEBRATE SOCIAL ACTION WORK IN EXCITING ‘GRADUATION DAY’ AT THE 

UNIVERSITY OF OXFORD. 

This week, our Year 6 Ambassadors joined together with children from primary schools 

across United Learning to celebrate their success in this year’s Student Leadership 

Programme.  

On Wednesday, pupils who took part in the social action initiative enjoyed a special 

‘Graduation Day’, held at St Anne’s College, University of Oxford. The day was an excellent 

opportunity for pupils to commemorate all their hard work and determination over the last 

term and the positive impact their project has had upon our school and wider community. 

As part of the event, pupils first had an introduction to the University of Oxford and heard 

about university life whilst touring the campus. The children then took part in a sample 

Classics lecture where they explored aspects of the ancient world such as heroes, myths 

and philosophy, and discussed how we identify Greek gods and goddesses using 

mythology symbols.  

In the afternoon, our pupils took to the stage before an audience of 70 of their peers and 

confidently spoke about what inspired them to carry out their project and the benefits it 

has brought. To celebrate their achievements, the pupils were presented with framed 

certificates. 
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Parent surveys. 

Recommended books for 0-5 year olds. 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/booklists/1

/100-best-0-5/ 
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Votes for Schools. 
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